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Friday 16th June 

RE: Sports Day 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
We are very excited to announce that we will be hosting a Sports Day at 
School on Tuesday 18th July (weather permitting) and parents are welcome 
to join us! We have split the day up so that Reception and KS1 will all have 
their Sports Day in the morning and KS2 will have theirs in the afternoon. If 
you are a parent for a child in Reception or KS1 and would like to come and 
watch your child, we are allowing you to come and watch the races from 
9:00am until 11:15am. At 11:30 until 12:15pm, we are having a Picnic with 
the Parents outside. This means that you are welcome to stay with us to 
eat with your child/ren outside. Parents, please ensure you bring your own 
food as this will not be provided by the school (we are a nut free school so 
please do not bring any food that contains nuts). If you are a parent of a 
child/ren in KS2, you are welcome to join your child for Picnic with the 
Parents outside too, at 11:30 until 12:15pm, before the races commence at 
12:30pm and until 3:15pm. If you are a parent with children in KS1 and 
KS2, you are more than welcome to stay for the full day to see all races. 
 
Your child/ren will need to come to school in PE kit for the whole day and 
will need to bring a water bottle to refill throughout the day if it is warm. If 
it is a warm day, children will also be advised to wear a cap and sun 
cream. If your child is normally free school meals, we are providing grab 
bags only due to all children eating outside. If you would prefer to provide 
your own packed lunch for this day, you are more than welcome to. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to myself, Mrs 
Chesney-Ly or Mr Ludlam. 
 
  

Mr Ahmed 
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